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Fiscal Analysis 
LOCAL AGENCY FINGERPRINTING FEE 
 
 

 
 
Bill/Sponsor HOUSE BILL 4818 as introduced, Rep. Scott Hummel 

 
House Committee Judiciary                                                    
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

House Bill 4818 would amend Public Act 372 of 1927 to require that a 
$15.00 fee to be paid by a concealed weapon license applicant to a local 
police agency that takes fingerprints from the applicant.  Under the current 
statute, an applicant may request that fingerprints be taken by either the 
county sheriff or a local police agency.  This $15.00 fee would be in addition 
to the existing $105.00 fee for concealed weapon license applications. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
No information is available on the number of local agencies that maintain 
fingerprinting capabilities or the number of applicants that would opt to have 
fingerprints taken by a local agency, rather than the county sheriff, so the 
increase in revenue for local agencies under the bill is indeterminate. 
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